

Success in a changing world.

EPS Attendance Target 96.5%

January attendance

R- 88.5%

Y1-94.2%

Y2-98.3%

Y3-98%

Y4-92.9%

Y5-91.4%

Y6-93.8%

Overall attendance for the whole school for 3rd September to 31st January was averaging at 94.0%.

This is below our target.

Please help us to raise this % by ensuring your child attendance is good or better.

Is your child's class

"On time at 5 to 9"?

School opens at 8.45am when children can go to their classrooms and get ready for the start of the school day. Please make sure that your child is in their class, ready to work by 8.55am at the latest,



Head Teacher Mrs S. Edwards

Eastlands Primary School

February 2022

Term dates. -

February—PSA virtual book fair, details will follow

Fri 18th February—school closes for half term

Mon 28th February—pupils return to school

Tues 8th March—Class Photographs. **Fri 8th April**—school closes for Easter.

Tue 26th April -pupils return to school

Happy Birthday

to all our children who celebrate their birthdays in Febru-

BIRTHDAY

ary:

Rec: Anaiya, Bear,

1:Alex, Dejana, Ruben, Nicola,

Eden,

2: Elsie, James

3: Emil

4: Oscar, Polina, Portia

5: Nissanth,

6: Darcey, Tobias, Zain, Charlotte, C'Jai, Minnie

Value of the Month

High

Expectations

Staffing

We have :-

Year 1: Miss Bainbridge Year 2: Mr Rahimiszal Year 5: Miss Stevens

Covid Update

The government have relaxed rules

called Plan B in recent days. In school we are still advised by the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) in terms of the local situation. Rugby as a build up area still tends to show high numbers of COVID cases. Nationally the number of cases appear to be reducing but it could be a very inaccurate indictor as we are told we no longer need to PCR and it is unsure how many people are still reporting positive LFD.

For these reasons we plan to keep the expectations around school the same until half term and will ten review the situation. This is in line with other local schools. Please see January COVID Guidance newsletter page 2 for Eastlands COVID practices.

The <u>Support for Families</u> page is updated with useful agencies to contact during this time if support is needed for a family. Please check this out if you need emotional, financial support, housing advice or your are a victim of domestic violence. Alternatively, give us a call and we will direct you to the right support.

Please do keep us informed of any positive cases. Thank you.





Eastlands Primary School

Reading is crucial not only to help children improve their literacy standards, but also to engage in reading for pleasure. That's why we're taking part in Usborne's sponsored reading event again in the first week of March, to also coincide with World Book Day! Ready, Steady...Read! for older children and Ready, Steady...Listen! for younger children. Please sponsor your child to read or listen to stories as much as they can during the week commencing 28th Feb. At our previous Usborne sponsored events we have raised over £2000 to spend on books for the library, class sets of books, and books to support all subjects of the curriculum, which is amazing! If we raise over £600, Usborne will give us an extra 60% free in books. Look out for the letter on the website and for sponsorship forms and reading logs coming home soon. Thank you for supporting the school, and your children, to gain new, exciting books!



We all have the right to feel safe all the time.

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum